NORTH THORESBY, WAITHE AND GRAINSBY PARISH
COUNCIL
VILLAGE HALL, THE SQUARE, NORTH THORESBY, GRIMSBY
ZOE SNELL - CLERK TO THE PARISH COUNCIL
Email: norththoresbyparishcouncil@gmail.com
Web: http://parishes.lincolnshire.gov.uk/norththoresby

Dear Councillor

You are hereby summoned to attend the Extraordinary Full Council
meeting of North Thoresby, Waithe and Grainsby Parish Council, which
will be held on Monday 19+ July at 7.00pm in the grounds of The Village
Hall North Thoresby.

Signed: Cllr Emma Knight Chairman, 13« July 2021

AGENDA
01X/07/2021 Declarations
02X/07/2021 Apologies

03X/07/2021. Public Forum - Planning Application

RE: N/133/01413/21 | Planning Permission - Erection of 198no. dwellings with
associated garages and construction of a vehicular and pedestrian access. | LAND AT
LUDBOROUGH ROAD, NORTH THORESBY, GRIMSBY, LINCOLNSHIRE, DN36 5RF

We have applied for and been granted an extension to the comments deadline. The
Parish Council now has until August 7th to respond to this planning application.

We have read all the information and comments on the application so far.

We would now like to listen to the residents in preparation for sending in our comments.
Therefore we will hold a public meeting outside the village hall on Monday 19th July at
7pm. All attendees will be provided with a copy of the plans and have an opportunity to
share their concerns and comments.

In order to give everyone a chance to be heard, there will be a 3 minute limit on each
person addressing the meeting.

If the weather is not on our side, we will postpone it to the following Monday.
Please don't worry if you are not able to attend the meeting. Your comments can be

added online at https://planning.org.uk/app/146/ EASTL DCAPR 133697 or contact the
Parish Council on 07483 290805 / norththoresbyparishcouncil@gmail.com
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The Parish Council will not be able to respond to comments at this meeting. Our
collective comment has to be voted on in a legal meeting which will not be taking place
until Monday August 2nd therefore this meeting will be for us to listen and take notes.

Many thanks and kind regards,
Emma Knight

Chairman, North Thoresby, Grainsby & Waithe Parish Council



